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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 

Harry Potter Book Night to be held at Avon Grove Library  
 

January 2, 2016 West Grove, Pa. – Avon Grove Library is preparing to host an 

unforgettable Harry Potter night themed around the professors of Hogwarts. The fun will kick off 

Friday, February 3rd at 4:30 p.m. 

On Harry Potter Book Night, library staff will share the wonder of J.K. Rowling’s 

unforgettable stories and introduce the next generation of readers to the unparalleled magic of 

Harry Potter. Young wizards, witches and Muggles will be treated with an hour of games, crafts and 

readings from favorite Harry Potter books. Costumes are welcome.  

Denise Thomson, Children’s Programming Specialist, said “We are so excited to be joining 

with schools, libraries and bookshops throughout the world to celebrate the third annual Harry 

Potter Book Night. We have always been big fans of the Harry Potter books!” 

No registration is needed to attend this free family event.  For more information on the 

events at Avon Grove Library, please check the website www.avongrovelibrary.org or call the 

library at 610-869-2004. 

 

You can find out more about “Harry Potter Book Night: The Professors of Hogwarts” and 

download images, including the official logo, at harrypotterbooknight.com. 

 

 
Located in the heart of West Grove, Pa., Avon Grove Library promotes lifelong learning by offering 
materials, services and programming to the Avon Grove community. Avon Grove Library is a 
member of the Chester County Library System. Learn more: www.avongrovelibrary.org 
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